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1.0 Purpose of Report 

 
1.1 

 
Provide an update on correspondence received for attention of Council.  
 

2.0 Background 

 
2.1 

 
This paper refers to correspondence to be brought to the attention of Council. Items are 
referred to in 3.0 below. 
 

3.0 Main Report 

 
3.1 
 
 
 
 
 
 
3.2 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Correspondence from the Patron of Ancre Somme Association Lurgan & Brownlow 
Royal British Legion  
 
The Patron of the above Association has written to the Chief Executive regarding the 2018 
Ribbon of Poppies Campaign detailing steps on how to join the Campaign with further 
details being available on their website at www.ancresommeassociation.co.uk  
 
Correspondence from Permanent Secretary, Department for Infrastructure – A29 
Cookstown Bypass 
 
The Permanent Secretary for the Department for Infrastructure has written to the Chief 
Executive following a meeting between delegation from Council and Departmental officials 
concerning the progression of the A29 Cookstown Bypass, confirming its current 
progression status.  
 

4.0 Other Considerations 

 
4.1 

 
Financial & Human Resources Implications 
 
Financial: not applicable 
 
Human: Not applicable 
 

 
4.2 

 
Equality and Good Relations Implications 
 
Not applicable 
 

http://www.ancresommeassociation.co.uk/


 
4.3 
 
 
 

 
Risk Management Implications 
 
Not applicable 
 

5.0 Recommendation(s) 

 
5.1 

 
That Council notes and consider, as necessary, the correspondence received.  
 

6.0 Documents Attached & References 

  
Appendix A:  Ancre Somme Association Lurgan & Brownlow Royal British Legion 

Appendix B: Department for Infrastructure – A29 Cookstown Bypass 

 


